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SECRETARY OF THE COMMISSION JUNE 22,1988 ,

'

ATTN: DOCKETING AND SERVICE BRANCH Om . . .

U.S. NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISS10N DONji,ip Mu
WASHINGTON, DC 20555 !

i

DEAR SECRETARY:

PLEASE SUPPORT THE PROPOSED CLARIFICATION OF EMERGENCY PLANNING

REQUIREMENTS FOR LOW POWER LICENSING WHICH WOULD NOT REQUIRE
OFF SITE EMERGENCY SIRENS.

I AM A RESIDENT OF NH AND RESENT SOME POLITICI ANS WH0 FEEL THEY
CAN INTERPRET WH AT IS GOOD FOR ME. WE NEED ENERGY NOW AND FOR
THE FUTUREI I DONT WANT TO RELY ON FOREIGN SOURCES FOR ELECTRICITY
AND ON THEIR CONTROLLING MY LIFE AND HOW MUCH IT COSTS ME FOR
ENERGY. IT IS AT THElR WHIM WHETHER THEY SUPPLY ENERGY ( BE IT
ELECTRICITY OR OIL) TO AMERICA. AMERICA IS TOO RESOURCEFUL TO LET
THIS CONTINUE. WE HAVE RESOURCES SUCH AS SEABROOK STATION TH AT
ARE AND CAN BE A GREAT ASSET TO THE PUBLIC AND TO THE ECONOMY.

LET US GET SEABROOK STATION ON LINE AND AV0lD AN ENERGY CRUNCH
WHICH WOULD BE DEVASTATING.

SINCERELY,

'
' '

DELMIRA ALLAN .
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